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Dear Superintendents,

Thank you for your replies to our request for information regarding social media policy (SMP) in your
school district. Given the overwhelming interest and response to the area of SMP, we have compiled the
following resource document that we would like to share with you.

The next step will be the completion of a web page housed in the UBC Centre of the Study of Teacher
Education to allow easy access by districts to this information. This page will map the landscape of K-12
social media policy in BC and will be regularly updated to reflect the dynamic and rapidly evolving
context around SMP.

‘We believe that this site will be of interest to all educators in BC. We also hope that it might be a useful
tool for school districts so that they are at the forefront of developments around SMP and its impact on
education and educators.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any further help.
Best regards,

Kieran Forde, Ph.D. Student & Provost Office Fellow in Online Learning, UBC
kieran forde@mail.ubc.ca

Jillianne Code, Assistant Professor, Media & Technology Studies Education, UBC
jiianne.code@ubc.ca

Anthony Clarke, Full Professor, UBC
anthony.clarke@ubc.ca
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